

FOUNDATION Achieving Dreams

July 30, 2014

2013-2014

EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE
Glenn Munro
President

Don Rainer First Vice President

Jim Creech Second Vice President

Anneli Sandell-Kawders Treasurer

John Watkinson Past President

Tony Baker Member at Large

Kathie Tippens Wiper Member at Large

> Mary Spilde LCC President

Wendy Jett Foundation Director

TRUSTEES
Derek Burge
Charlene Carter
Dottie Chase
Pete Gribskov
Roger Hall
Larry E. Hedberg
Gary LeClair
Ada O.L. Lee
Francisca Leyva Johnson

Ada O.L. Lee sca Leyva Johnson Doug McKay Chrissy Murphy Christian Papé Rosie Pryor Jack Roberts Steve Wildish

John Wolf

Roger Gray Eugene Water & Electric Board PO Box 10148 Eugene, OR 97440-2148

Dear Roger,

Imagine a Lane student achieving their dream! Right now Eugene Water & Electric Board's Energy Management Grant *is* making a difference in the lives of our students. Without your support we would not have the privilege of seeing how your generosity touches others here at Lane Community College. We are so grateful.

It's been said, "Generosity is the real miracle out of which all other miracles grow." Thank you for your support, and for the support of your members, for the good that you do, and for the wonderful accomplishments your help makes possible.

Roger, if you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at (541) 463-5804. I'd love to share with you first hand how your partnership with us has benefited the future for many in our community!

Sincerely,

Wendy Jett

Foundation Director

Information about Eugene Water & Electric Board's generous grant:

Gift Amount:

\$35,000.00

Gift Date:

7/30/2014

Designation:

Energy Management Instructor Fund

Please regard this letter as your receipt and keep it for tax purposes.

Lane Community College Foundation is a non-profit, 501(c)(3) public foundation. This gift is tax-deductible to the extent allowed by law. Our EIN is 23-7113266. A reasonable one-time administrative fee may be applied to this gift. No goods or services were received by the donor in exchange for this gift.

4000 East 30th Avenue Eugene, OR 97405-0640 (541) 463-5226 FAX (541) 463-3985